
Racking Horses have seen a large demand in Europe, 

especially Speed Horses, in the last couple of years.  It is 

with great enthusiasm that RHBAA announces that we 

are now listed on the European Union’s website as an 

official breeding body in the USA.  This has been in the 

works for the last 18-24 months and will allow the 

expansion of the Racking Horse breed to continue in 

Europe.  We have also licensed a Commissioner in 

Europe to help with registrations.  We are excited about 

this partnership and we expect an even larger demand 

for Racking Horses in Europe with this recognition of our 

breed.  


